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Marysville School District seeks members for bond feasibility study committee 
 

The Marysville School District is embarking on a community process to study the feasibility of a 2016 
school bond. 
 
The district is seeking interested community members to apply to serve on the committee, comprised of 
community members, parents, and school personnel. 
 
Applications are due by Friday, April 3, 2015. 
 
Beginning in April, the committee will meet approximately 5 – 7 times over a two to three month period 
in the district’s Service Center Board Room, 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville.  Meetings will be held on 
weeknight evenings.  Once meeting dates have been established, we will publish the schedule. 
 
The committee charter, outlining the scope of work and committee composition, as well as the 
application specifying roles and responsibilities are available online at www.msvl.k12.wa.us/2016-
school-bond-feasibility.   
 
Email applications to Jodi Runyon at Jodi_runyon@msvl.k12.wa.us or mail them to her attention, 4220 
80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270.  For more information, call 360-653-0800. 
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